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Heller Moves to Cut Funding for Foreign Bailouts
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) offered an amendment to the Full Year Continuing Appropriations Act of 2011 (H.R. 1) to cut $211,244,700 or 14.5% from the Multilateral Economic Assistance account and direct those funds to debt reduction.  Heller chose 14.5% as a symbolic number because it reflects the unemployment rate in the state of Nevada.  Heller’s amendment failed by a vote of 190-241.         
“I am disappointed that my colleagues continue to support foreign bailouts over the American public.  Government should be responsible first and foremost to the American taxpayers, not foreign bank accounts.  At a time when many businesses in Nevada are having difficulties getting a loan, the federal government is borrowing money to fund international banks so they can make loans overseas.  This makes little sense given the state of our economy and the size of the national debt,” said Heller.    
The Multilateral Economic Assistance account funds international financial institutions, the Global Environment Facility, the World Bank International Development Association, and the Strategic Climate Fund.
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